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Memorandum 

GI 0 

Date: August 1,2006 

To: 

From: 

Honorable Mayor and Members of the City Council 

Councilwoman Rae Gabelich, Eighth District 7@ 
AGENDA ITEM: Report on the League of California Cities 2006 Mayors and Council 
Members Academv Executive Forum '" bject: 

On July 26-28, 2006, I attended the League of California Cities 2006 Mayors and 
Council Members Academy Executive Forum in Monterey, California. 

The conference provides an opportunity to meet and discuss common issues 
with councilmembers from throughout the state. Among the workshops I 
attended were What's Hot in Sacramento, led by the League's executive director 
and legislative representative, Working with City Managers and Department 
Heads, the Role of Commissions and Commissioners, and Crucial Conversations 
and Crucial Confrontations. 

Recommended Action: 

Receive and file report on attendance at League of California Cities 2006 
Mayors and Council Members Academy Executive Forum. 


